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Dear Dr Smith and Mr Johnson,

Thank you for your letter dated 6 June 2018 and for taking the time to write to me
regarding the new National Planning Policy Framework.

As requested, I will be pleased to write to James Brokenshire, Secretary of State for
Housing, Communities and Local Government, to ask for his comments and
clarification in response to the points you have raised.

I will be in touch with you again as soon as I have received a reply.

Yours sincerely,
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Nusrat Ghani MP

nusrat.ghani.mp@parliament.uk
www.nusghani.org.uk



